
 

 
  

  

  

  

  

  

Date:      January 31, 2024   
 
To:          Sworn Officers, Civilian Report Writers 
 
From:     Brad Paulson, Sergeant 
 
Subject:  Liquid Fentanyl 
 
 
Please review the below flyer from the Department of Homeland Security. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Prepared by: Sgt. Brad Paulson 

DFTC Supervisor approval: Sgt. Brad Paulson 
 

 Pomona Police Department 

 DFTC TRAINING MEMORANDUM  No. 2024-003 

 



 


